

18 January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Options Evening (Parents Only) - Thursday 1st February 2018

I would like to warmly invite you to a brief but important Options Evening on Thursday 1st February 2018 at 5.30pm.

The main purpose of the event is to inform you of essential details of how your child will chose their options in Year 8.

When making choices of subjects it is beneficial to keep Careers and Further Education in mind. It is therefore important for the majority of pupils to concentrate on a balanced, general education.

We look forward to seeing each child represented at this event and if you have any questions, please contact me at school.

Kindest regards

Mrs C Baggaley Deputy Headteacher

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB Tel: 01257 400990 Fax: 01257 400992

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

twitter.com/shevingtonhigh

National Support School designated by

